
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Wednesday, November 17, 2021 

“A” Day 

 

 
 
Student Senate is sponsoring a Food Drive through this Friday, November 19th.  We will be donating 
to the Hartland Food Pantry and the North Lake Food Pantry, which are both in high need this year! 
Food will be collected in every 3rd hour classroom. The two classes at each campus that collect the 
most food will receive a doughnut party! 
 
 
 
Arrowhead Chess Club meets on the first and third Thursdays of the month from 2:45-3:45 in room 
NC201. The next meeting is this Thursday, Nov. 18th. All are welcome! 
 

 
Student Senate is sponsoring a Giving Tree! Help make a family’s holidays brighter. Starting this 
Thursday November 18th, Pick a Tag from the Tree, Buy the Gift, then Place the gift with gift receipt 
back under the tree by Monday December 6th. Giving Trees are located in both campus libraries.  
 
 
 

 
***************************************************************Do Not Read Below Unless Told To Do So 

We can only call students to the office before and after school or after second and eighth hours. So if you are expecting 

a lunch or package to be delivered, please check in the office. Students who need to leave during the school day should 

bring a note to the office before 7:20 AM and pick up a pass to leave at the indicated time.    

Attention Students: If you are feeling ill, please come to the Health Room to be assessed. Please DO NOT text or call your 

parents until you have been seen by the nurse. Thanks for your cooperation. 


